
4th - 6th May 2018 Inspections at Khlong Thom Market 
 

No IPR Violation at Khlong Thom Market 
 From 4th to 6th May 2018, officers from the DIP and the Metropolitan Police Bureau 

inspected stalls at Khlong Thom Market. The officers did not find any pirated and counterfeit objects.   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


